From:

Sent: Friday, October 07, 2016 9:45 AM

To: Jo-Ann Fowlie

Subject: Request to develop trail in municipal reserve

To the Parkland Council,

I am writing in regards to the request by Ron Hageman in Riches Point to develop a
walking path through park reserve land there. This is to be addressed at the council
meeting on Tuesday.

I am opposed to this man-made pathway, it should remain as a natural park for birds
and wildlife. A Blue Heron is often by the beach there and is very skittish, there are
muskrats and rabbits etc in that park.

Mr. Hageman does not want anyone going near his property or changing anything near
him. He wants everyone around to make changes for his benefit. Drainage for
example. (Worked fine for more than 50 years as it was before he came along, hmm)

The people (not directly on the lake) have access to the lake at the corner by the Sail
Club which has a day use area for them to use.

Thank you, Bob Wilson





